

22nd October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 6)

<u>Year 6 - South Hunsley School Transition Visits - Design and Technology</u> <u>Wednesdays - 6th November, 13th November, 20th November, 27th November 2024</u>

A series of visits have been planned for the Year 6 children to visit the Technology Department at South Hunsley School. The dates for the visits are: <u>Wednesday 6th November</u>, <u>Wednesday 13th November</u>, <u>Wednesday 20th November and Wednesday 27th November 2024</u>. Your child will attend on one of these dates — to be confirmed shortly.

During the visit, the children will work with South Hunsley teachers in the Technology block. They will learn how to cut, tack, pin and sew with a sewing machine in order to produce a pencil case.

Children will leave school at approximately 9.00 am and return to school in time for lunch as usual. They will be travelling with a member of staff in the South Hunsley minibus.

There will be no charge for this transition visit, but <u>please do complete and return the attached</u> <u>permission form by Monday 4th November 2024.</u>

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Hannah Stephenson Head Teacher

On behalf of the Year 6 Team







www.swanlandschool.co.uk

Year 6 - South Hunsley School Transition Visits - Design and Technology

Wednesdays - 6th November, 13th November, 20th November, 27th November 2024

(Please return this slip to the school by Monday 4th November - thank you.)

I give	permission	tor my	child 1	to take	part ir	n the	above	transition	visit.	
Name	of Child: _								C lass:	
Signa	ture of Pare	ent/Car	er:							